NOTICE

Ref No: PCIU/REG 25 03/13 01 Date: March 13, 2025

Subject: Holidays on the occasion of Shab-e-Kadar & Eid-ul-Fitr

To: All Concerned

This is to notify that
1. Port City International University will remain closed from
March 25, 2025 (Tuesday) to April 04, 2025 (Friday) on the
occasion of Shab-e-Kadar & Eid-ul-Fitr.

2. The university will open on April 05, 2025 (Saturday) after Eid

vacation.

3. The classes of Spring 2025 trimester will resume on April 06,
2025 (Sunday) as per class schedule.

% w/w/.g/o(ﬁ,

Joint Registrar
Port City International University
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